
 

 

 

 

Join us for a Community 

discussion: 

Say Hello  

&  

SAY SOMETHING 

As part of the Broward STOPS Violence Grant, Westpine Middle School 

& the BCPS Student Services Dept. is proud to be a campaign partner 

helping to keep our communities safe. Consultants, Andy Payne and 

Blair Freedman, from Sandy Hook Promise are talking to interested 

community members about the Start with Hello Program, (in which 

students are encouraged to make a connection if they see someone who 

is socially isolated), and the Say Something Program, (in which students 

are encouraged to report suspicious activity to a trusted adult if they see 

something suspicious on social media). 
 

For additional information  

Please contact:  

Westpine Middle School  

754 322-4900 
 
 


